
Our	roads	&	parking	
	
As	citizens	it	is	our	own	responsibility	to	know	
the	local	road	&	parking	laws.	Our	school	also	has	

its	own	boundaries.		We	have	listed	some	
following	that	are	important	to	know.		

	
The	speed	limit	is	sign	posted			

40km/h	on	the	roads	completely	
surrounding	the	school.	

	
When	walking	to	and	from	school	
please	use	the	2	traffic	wardens	at	
the	marked	cross	walks	for	yours	

and	your	children’s	safety.	
	

Side	streets	can	become	congested	due	to	parking,	
please	be	courteous	to	fellow	road	users	and	do	not	

park	on	local	homes	verges	or	driveways.	
	
An	alternative	for	parking	is	the	Community	Forum	
and	walk	to/from	school	via	the	Traffic	Warden	

cross	walks.	
	

There	is	additional	community	parking	at	the	
Warradale	Community	Centre.	Please	note	the	

designated	bays	closest	to	the	centre,	these	are	for	
visitors	of	the	Community	Nurse	for	appointments.	

	
Please	refrain	from	U-turns	on	the	roads	

surrounding	the	school	and	within	service	entries	
and	driveways.	This	is	a	very	unsafe	practice	during	

drop	off	and	pick	up	times.	
	

Parking	to	drop	your	children	to	school	is	not	
permitted	in	the	schools	service	entrance	off	

Warradale	and	the	Dental	Therapy	parking.	Dental	
therapy	car	park	is	for	dental	staff	and	visiting	

clientele	only.	
	

Please	remember	as	cyclists,	to	wear	helmets	when	
riding	to	and	from	school.	

	
	

Our	roads	&	parking	
	
Our	schools	surrounding	streets	are	marked	with	
verge	‘No	standing’	signs.	These	signs	are	located	in	
potential	vehicle/pedestrian	conflict	areas	
including	low	visibility	corners,	roundabouts	and	
T-junctions.		(See	picture	below	for	example)		

	
We	also	have	many	‘statutory	no	stopping	areas’	

which	may	or	may	not	be	sign	posted.			
It	is	an	offence	to	stop	or	park	a	vehicle	

• within	3mtrs	of	a	double	barrier	white	line,	
• 10mtrs	of	an	intersection	&	
• 9mtrs	from	a	traffic	

island.	
	

Parking	across	footpaths,	
verges	or	in	driveways	(in	line	
of	site	of	the	houses	letterbox)	
is	also	a	parking	offence	in	the	

City	of	Wanneroo.	
	

Parking	is	not	allowed	on	any	
grassed	area	between	parking	bays	and	verges	or	
	along	any	solid	yellow	line	marked	on	a	roadway.	
	
	

Please	be	aware	of	the	above		
and	park	only	in	designated	areas.		

	
	

The	City	of	Wanneroo	Rangers	are	often	seen	
around	school	and	issue	fines	to	those	not	

adhering	to	council	laws.	You	may	not	see	them	
but	if	they	see	you	they	can	take	your	car’s	photo	

if	illegally	parked.	
	
	
	

	
					
	

					Are	you	Road	Wise?	
	

						As	your	P&C,	we	want	to				
						ensure	you	and	your							
						children	have	a		
						hassle	free	start	and		
						finish	to	the	school	day,		
						everyday.		
	
					Did	you	know	….	
	
That	road	safety	is	one	the	most	talked	about	
topics	for	families	in	and	around	school?		
	
This	leaflet	has	been	produced	by	your	P&C	
Road	Wise	Committee	to	ensure	all	families	are	
aware	of	some	important	local	road	&	parking	
laws	and	how	to	safely	drop	and	pickup	
children	from	school.		
	
It	is	our	responsibility	as	parents/guardians	to	
keep	all	children	safe.		
	
Please	also	pass	this	information	on	to	any	
other	family	member	or	friend	who	may	be	
dropping	or	collecting	your	children	from	
school.	
	
	

ALWAYS	ENSURE	YOU	
Park	only	in	designated	areas	

	
TAKE	NOTE		

Of	the	council	signs	posted	around	the	school	
	

AND	REMEMBER			
Common	sense	is	the	best	sense.	

	
	
If	you	would	like	more	copies	of	this	leaflet	please	

contact	the	P&C	Road	Wise	Committee	via	
Facebook	or	the	school’s	front	office	staff.	


